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COMSA Open Water Notice
We are looking forward to another year of open water swimming at Chatfield gravel pond.
Unfortunately, this year we are facing significant new challenges. Due to changes in
requirements for open water swimming we must implement a new safety plan.  We hope to have
the new guidelines and procedures in place to open on May 28th.  Please check the website for
updates and details in the coming weeks.
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